EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott % BH

From: Marilyn Webb <the2webbs@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 10:52 AM CROOK COUNTY

To: Plan 5
Subject: Dollar General APR 2‘! 2024

PLANNING DEPT

I'm writing to voice my opposition to the Dollar General proposed location in Juniper Canyon. This is a residential area and
is zoned recreational residential not for commercial use. This store would create additional light pollution where there is
already too much with outside lights on all night, additional traffic and difficulty entering the highway from Ridgeview,
France and View Top creating a traffic hazard. Also in additon the noise, trash and potential for vandalism of adjacent
properties and as other Dollar Generals sell beer, this would create additional night time traffic.

Please note that trash pick up thus far has been by voluteers not the county.
Please deny the application for this Dollar General.

Marilyn Webb

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



